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Consultation 2010/05 – Changes to General Rule 5a 
General Rule 5 covers the process for electing architect members to the Board.  Because the electoral scheme which 
governs the elections is being updated and some of its provisions amended, General Rule 5a requires amendment to 
reflect the changes in the revised electoral scheme. 
 
General Rule 5a refers to the number of supporters that a candidate standing for election needs to support their 
nomination.  Currently, a candidate has to have the support of 12 other architects to validate their nomination.  The 
revised electoral scheme proposes that the number of supporters is reduced to 10.  This change is reflected in the revised 
General Rule 5a. 
 
 
Response from: 
 
(Name) 
(Job Title) 
(Organisation) 
(Postal address) 
(email address) 
 
Please complete and return to Architects Registration Board, 8 Weymouth Street, London W1W 5BU, by 5.00pm on 
Monday 20 December 2010. 
 
This response form is available to download in Word and pdf format and may be returned by email to Elaine Stowell, on 
elaines@arb.org.uk.  Responses may also be returned by fax to 020 7436 5269 
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a. Persons wishing to stand for 
election must be nominated by 12 
Part 1 Registrants. The nomination 
papers must be returned to the 
person designated as Returning 
Officer by the Board at the address 
specified in the election notice by 
noon on the tenth day of January in 
an election year.  

 
 

 
a.    Persons wishing to stand for 
election must be nominated by 10 
Part 1 Registrants.  The nomination 
papers must be returned to the 
person designated as Returning 
Officer by the Board at the address 
specified in the election notice by 
noon on the tenth day of January in 
an election year. 

 

 
 


